Subject: Buckshaw CGR
Dear Sir or Madam

As a business based in Fuxton we believe we are permitted to make comment on the ongoing Buckshaw
Village CGR. Our comments, then, are outlined below.

e  Fuxton is a traditional village with a character that many find appealing, whereas Buckshaw Village
i« distinctive in that it is a modern community, with a mix of residential and commercial/industry
units. With this distinctiveness, Buckshaw should have its governance/electoral arrangements
chosen by its own residents.

e The new electoral arrangements for Euxton Village should be new Parish Council elections across
the whole Village in May 2012, to deliver a Village that is “well run with effective and inclusive
participation, representation and leadership”. Currently, the Parish Council of Euxton exhibits an
arrogant attitude to its residents and an ignorance of the needs of its businesses.

e The cash reserves and other assets of Euxton Parish Council should be split between the new
Buckshaw ‘Parish’ (or similar organisation) and the rump Euxton one in proportion to their

populations. That, after all, is the fair result as Buckshaw residents have paid their precept for many
years,

If you require more explanation pleased do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours faithfully

Briar Ave
Euxton, PR7 6BG



